
School Newsletter 
Thursday 10th June Term 2 Week 7 2021   

Our vision is to inspire a community of learners to achieve personal greatness. 

THURSDAY 10TH JUNE 

3:15pm Fundraising Committee  

MONDAY 14TH JUNE 

Public Holiday Queens Birthday 

TUESDAY 15TH JUNE 

5:30pm Governing Council 

PUPIL FREE DAY FRIDAY 11TH JUNE 

Year 6/7 Market Day 
Popcorn, fairy floss, slime and showbags are 

just some of the exciting items for sale at the 

Market Days being held in the Main Quad next 

Wednesday 16th June and Friday 18th June. In 

addition, pancakes and raffle     tickets will also 

be sold Tuesday to Friday morning 8:30 ð 

8:45am also in the Main Quad. Market week 

was a huge success last year and the event 

made an overall profit of a whopping $3837.05! 

This profit helped fund school year books for 

every year 7 student and also supported an end 

of year excursion to the Elizabeth cinemas. This 

year, staff and students have worked extremely 

hard to make the event even bigger and  better! 

With both the year 6 and 7 cohorts graduating 

this year, all money raised will go a long way in            

supporting the purchase of cherished year 

books.  

So how can you support?  Come along and   

purchase some pancakes for breakfast on 

Tuesday to Friday. Order a sausage or two for 

your child at lunchtime on Friday the 18th. Order 

forms have already been sent home and                

payments are due on Monday the 14th of June 

on Qkr or Tuesday 9:00am to the classroom          

teacher at the latest. Support your students to 

purchase items and games at the Markets! 

Please speak to your childõs classroom teacher 

to find out what day their class will be visiting.  

We are all looking forward to next week and 

thank you for your support with this exciting 

fundraiser!  

                                                                                   

                                                                                   Jade Mattin 

                                                                                   Assistant Principal 

                                                                                           9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ bƻǊǘƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

ENROL NOW FOR 
PRESCHOOL 2022! 

Do you have a child or know someone in the Elizabeth North area 

that has a child turning 4 before 1st May 2022? 

If so, please collect an Interest to Enrol form from the preschool 

teachers or front office and return it ASAP. 

We will be in contact with you to meet and enrol your child for 

2022. Donõt delay! Places will fill up fast! 

2!.$/- !#4 /& +).$.%33 
Elizabeth North Primary School and Preschool would like 

to acknowledge Mya, Isabella and Roan for their kindness 

and compassion. Out of the goodness of their own hearts 

these students saved their pocket money to contribute 

the community corner located in our preschool.  What a 

generous and selfless act of kindness.  



ENPS 

ENPS 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY MONDAY 21ST JUNE 

Year 6/7 Knockout Girls Netball 
On Monday the 7th June, a squad of 12 girls made their way down to Ingle Farm Recreation Centre to participate in a 

knockout netball competition. They played 3 games against Ingle Farm Primary School, Prosect Primary School and 

Blair Athol Primary School. The confidence and pride the girls showed in the second game got them a win and they 

were so excited! They played so well together and supported each other on and off the court. Overall, the day was 

fun and they played against some great opposition players, most of whom play netball. The girls should be very 

proud of themselves as they represented our school in a very positive way.  



ENPS 

ENPS 

Knock Out Soccer 
On Monday last week, the ENPS KO Soccer team played in their first round. They played against Blakeview PS and Largs Bay PS. 

The games were held at the home ground of the Munno Para City FC. 

The first game was between us and Blakeview. We started well and were up but Blakeview kept pressing and scored late to take 

the win 3 -2. 

The second game was between Blakeview and Largs Bay. Blakeview started well but couldnõt keep it going and Largs Bay ran 

home winners 7 ð 4. 

The last game was us against Largs Bay. It was a tough game with both teams trying their best. Elizabeth North were the victors 

with a convincing win 5 ð 1. 

Congratulations to the boys!! 

We go through to the second round. This will be played later this term or early next term. 

Playford District Australian Football  
The state carnival is being played at West Beach. The year 6 Boys will play from Monday 21st June to Wednesday 23rd June and 

the year 7 Boys will play from Wednesday 23rd June to Friday 25th June. 

ENPS will be represented by Bailey Moxon in the yr 7 team and by Cooper Searle in the yr 6 team. 

We wish the boys all the best and congratulate them for making the team!!! 


